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NJSHS News from Mr. Richwine  

I wanted to take this opportunity to remind everyone of the Essential Skill requirements for 
graduation. Each high school student in the state of Oregon must pass Essential Skills in Reading, 
Writing and Math. During their Junior year of high school, each student takes the Smart Balanced 
Assessment (SBAC). During this time, each student also develops work samples in reading, math and 
writing. If the SBAC is not passed, two samples of each subject must be passed in order to graduate. 
Teachers provide students several opportunities each year to do work samples, in order to ease the 
pressure of the SBAC. If the SBAC, or two work samples of each subject matter, aren’t passed by 
January of the student’s Senior year, that student will retake the SBAC and continue producing work 
samples. We focus very hard and keeping track of each student’s progression towards meeting 
Essential Skills.  

If you have questions on where your student is in regards to meeting Essential Skills, you can find 
this out by looking on ParentVue. Once you’re in ParentVue, click on Course History and then in the 
upper right corner, click on Graduation Status. This is a screen that shows you how many credits are 
left in each subject area for your student to complete. Below the credit chart is a chart that shows 
the Essential Skills that are still left for your student to pass. If you have any questions about any of 
this, please feel free to contact our counselor Taileigh Prickett at taileighp@nestucca.k12.or.us. If 
you don’t have a ParentVue login, please contact our front office and they would be happy to set 
you up with a login. 

Also, as the season of testing is beginning, please make sure that your student is getting enough rest 
and is eating before he or she is coming to school. These growing kids need rest and nutrition for 
their brains to function well for these important tests. Thanks for helping us with your child’s 
education. 

 

Ken Richwine 

Nestucca JrSr High School Principal 

(503) 392-3194 Ext. 101 
 
 

KenR@nestucca.k12.or.us  

Nestucca Valley School District participates in the National 

School Lunch Program (NSLP) and School Breakfast Program 

(SBP). Students may be eligible to receive Free or Reduced 

breakfast and lunch. 
  

Nestucca Valley School District can not participate in the Special 

Milk Program while operating the NSLP and SBP. Any student who 

purchases an individual milk, regardless of their meal eligibility, 

will be charged $.50 for the milk. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this notice, 
please contact Liz Kellow at the District Office.     
503-392-3194, Ext. 401. 

Substitute bus drivers are needed, with a starting 

wage of $14.13 per hour.  These drivers are need-

ed quite often, so this is fairly steady work. If you 

are interested in finding out more information, 

please contact Bob Hurliman at (503) 392-3194 

mailto:taileighp@nestucca.k12.or.us
http://198.237.114.59/gw/webacc?User.context=604b6e125aa033f1fd996ef3db34ff3d9070a9f&Item.drn=5A741CFD.NVSD.ES_Mail.100.167696E.1.554E.1@1:7.NVSD.ES_Mail.100.0.1.0.1@16&Url.Folder.type=Folder%252eUNIVERSAL&htmlId=&action=Item.Action&Item.Properties=&Item.Encl
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Activities Calendar 
 

Thursday, March 1st  

Jr. High Basketball @ Taft 3:45pm 

Friday, March 2nd 

Caesar Chavez Conference 

Saturday, March 3rd 

Speech @ Oregon City  

Monday, March 5th 

Calendar meeting 7:30am 

Thursday, March 8th  

7th/8th Basketball Awards 6pm 

Saturday, March 10th  

SAT’s 

Monday, March 12th 

Baseball @ Warrenton 4pm 

Board Meeting 6pm 

Tuesday, March 13th 

High School District Choir Festival @ St. Helens 

Baseball and Softball vs. Regis 4:30pm 

Wednesday, March 14th  

Baseball and Softball vs. Willamina 4:30pm 

Thursday, March 15th 

Track at Home 3:30pm 

Friday, March 16th 

Baseball and Softball vs. Warrenton 4:30pm 

Tuesday, March 20th 

Baseball and Softball @ Toledo 4:30pm 

Wednesday, March 21st 

NWL Relays @ Portland Christian 3:30pm 

Baseball and Softball @ Regis 4:30pm 

 

 

 

Friday, March 23rd 

Teacher Work Day - No School 

Baseball and Softball vs. Siletz 4:30pm 

Tuesday, March 27th 

Baseball  and Softball @ Sheridan (doubleheader) 12pm  

 Friday, March 30th  

Baseball vs. Colton 12pm 

Saturday, March 31st 

Easter Egg Hunt 10am 
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 The Wildcat way     
  

Kindergarten Journal Drawings! 
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Crazy Sock Day!  

By Ryan Castro, 2nd Grade 

Crazy Socks! We wore the craziest socks to school 
last week.  This is something we do each month.  
Student Council sponsors a dress up day & a fun 
activity.  The craziest socks that I saw was socks had 
capes on them!  On crazy sock day we also had an 
assembly at 2:15. The Lions Club gave out certificate 
awards for good citizenship!  Ryan Castro & Sawyer 
Collins won the certificate award for kindness in 2

nd 

grade.    At the assembly there was more than forty 
kids who earned honor roll.  Crazy Sock Day was 
the craziest day ever! 

 

 

Nestucca Valley Elementary students are working hard finishing 

up there Australian Aboriginal artworks and doing an excellent 

job. We have quite the talented group of students in our school! 

These artworks will be sent home in a packet which includes 

information about Original Works including all the items that can 

be created with your child’s artwork on it for keepsake gifts! There 

are things like cell phone covers, mugs, wooden coasters, trivets, 

pot holders, t-shirts and so many more things you can choose 

from. They are scheduled to arrive back at our school Mid April 

just in time for Mother’s and Father’s Day! They make great gifts for grandparents, 

aunts and uncles, and close family friends too! Keep an eye out for your packages  

which will be sent home around March 8th. They will need to be returned by 

March 16th.  

 

Gearing Up for Original Works! 
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Diane Wilkinson, Director 

30720 US 101 S. 

Hebo, OR 97122 

(503) 392-4449 

www.nvelc.com  

Happy Spring from all of us in Hebo! 
  
Starting in our Head Start classroom, we do have 2 spots open and are 
accepting applications for next year! You can access these on our 
website: www.nworheadstart.org   

In the classroom, we have had a busy month (in between snow delays 
and cancellations!). Our topic of study will be “What We Wear” and “The Faces We Are.” We had 

a blast on a field trip to Tillaskate, along with our NVELC Preschool friends, and 
will be heading down to Lincoln City for our next field trip, to see a LIVE 
performance of “Pete the Cat!”  

Our vibrant Parent Group will be holding a 50/50 Raffle to raise some money for 
the end of the year, and for next year’s families to start with. As a federally funded 

program, it is nice to have funds that the teachers can use for those “extras” in the classroom 
(and out in the yard!).  

Thank you to all of the hardworking parents who put the time and effort in every month. We are 
continuing to have fun with the Zoo-phonics program! We are currently working on a G and #7! 
At home, you can sing-a-long: “Gordo’s bananas are stacked to heaven, peel them now and count 
to 7!” We had a “Spirit Week” where we dressed up different every day, and ended with a super 
fun PBIS celebration! 

 

  
Down in the NVELC Preschool, we just started our “Clothing” Topic of Study, and have been 
having a blast dressing up in all sorts of outfits, uniforms and costumes! We are looking forward 
to a “Clothing Relay,” and a “Model Shoot!” We have also been working hard on the Zoo-Phonics 
and now recognize A through M with the sounds!! We also went on the field trip to Tillaskate 
(our first time on a big school bus!!), and will be attending the Pete the Cat program. We love our 
outdoor (and indoor) time with our Head Start friends, and especially love the field trips! We also 
joined in on the Spirit Week fun! Crazy Hair, Pajama, Pattern and a few others made for a super 
fun week! 

http://www.nworheadstart.org/
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Cookie Debbie is working on making applesauce with everyone for our March cooking 
project. She’d also like to remind everyone to be sure and RSVP if you expect to join us for a 
meal and/or field trip. Thank you! 
  
From the Director’s Desk:  

Diane would like to thank all of the people who keep the center running smoothly day after 

day, and some of those who help occasionally, but make a huge difference! All of the 

teachers, aides, cook, and parent volunteers- your continuous care and support of every child 

in the building is evident and appreciated by all. Our community partners- Art Literacy and 

Food Roots- we are so grateful for your including us in your programs each month and 

helping us learn and grow in our art and our gardens! The Nestucca Valley Fire Department is 

always willing to accommodate us on our walking field trips, and a huge shout out to the 

troopers and personnel from the Oregon State Police who recently stopped by to share their 

knowledge about 9-1-1 and even had lunch with us! And, of course, to our friends at Bro’s 

and Hoes Landscaping, for keeping our lawn  mowed!! We are so grateful for all of your 

support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for the 9th Annual Pacific City Beach Challenge!  

Sunday, August 12th 
 

Sign up today at: https://runsignup.com/Race/OR/PacificCity/BeachChallenge 
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